July 18, 2016

Chair and Members
Planning and Environment Committee

Re: Review of Sign and Canopy By-law

It is my understanding that the Civic Administration is currently undertaking a review of the City of London's Sign and Canopy By-law. Given the importance of signage to our business community, it is important that our Business Improvement Areas, be directly consulted as part of the Sign and Canopy By-law review process. As a result, I am seeking support for the following recommendation:

"That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to consult Business Improvement Areas to seek input with respect to the current review of the City's Sign and Canopy By-law, and to include details of the input received as part of the staff report regarding this matter."

Respectfully submitted,

Tanya Park Councillor Ward 13